TOWN OF LOOMIS

RESOLUTION NO. 18 -

A RESOLUTION OF THE TOWN COUNCIL OF THE TOWN OF LOOMIS
ACCEPTING THE CANVASS OF ELECTION RETURNS OF
NOVEMBER 6, 2018 GENERAL ELECTION AND
DECLARING THE RESULTS OF THE ELECTION

BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED by the Town Council of the Town of Loomis that at the General Election held on November 6, 2018, as set forth on the attached Certificate of Canvass of Vote, that Brian Baker, Jan Clark-Crets and Jeff Duncan were elected to the Town Council.

PASSED AND ADOPTED this 11th day of December, 2018, by the following roll call vote:

AYES:

NOES:

ABSENT:

ABSTAINED:

Rhonda Morillas, Mayor

ATTEST:

Charleen Strock, Town Clerk

We are still waiting for the Canvass of Election Returns to come in from the County. have them by next Tuesday to pass them out to Council before the meeting starts.	We should